
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
We are delighted to share with you the Spring edition of the Bishop Hogarth Catholic Education 
Trust Newsletter! 
This term’s newsletter is packed with uplifting stories, impressive achievements, and exciting 
updates from across our 35 schools, celebrating the hard work and dedication of our pupils, 
staff, and wider school communities. 
  
We’re also pleased to introduce several new sections in this edition, including: 

• Student Spotlight – celebrating the talents and accomplishments of our young people 
• The Turing Scheme – sharing how our students are gaining global experiences through 

international opportunities 
• Teacher Training – highlighting the pathways and support available for those exploring 

a career in education 
• Trust-Wide Events – capturing the spirit and unity of our schools through shared 

activities and celebrations 
• How to Become a Governor – providing information for those interested in playing a key 

role in supporting our schools and shaping their future 
  
From exceptional CSI results to charity work, performances, and beyond, this newsletter 
showcases the values and achievements that unite us as part of the BHCET family. 
  
We invite you to take a moment to read and reflect on the many inspiring things taking place 
across our Trust. You can view the newsletter 
here: https://link.bhcet.org.uk/BHCETSpringNewsletter 
  
Thank you, as always, for your continued support. We hope you enjoy reading this edition. 
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